
 

 

 
 

Calling all Year 3 - 6! 
Come along and dance the afternoon away to tunes by DJ Bop! 

 
What: Year 3-6 Disco 
When: Friday night, September 27th  
Year 3 & 4 - 4pm-5.30pm  
Year 5 & 6: 5.45pm - 7.15pm  
Volunteers Required We are looking for lovely volunteers to help us make the night run smoothly. If you 
are available, please watch this space for the sign-up link.  

 
https://signup.zone/CbxZKMskkWm5KYsP8 

Beacon Hill P&C News 
 

https://signup.zone/CbxZKMskkWm5KYsP8


BHPS Band News 
 

Band Solo Night 
 
Calling all BHPS Band Students:  We have our first Band 
Musician Solo Night for 2019 next Thursday, 19 September, 6-
7pm in the Library.  If you would like to “show us what you’re 
made of” hurry, as we only have a few spots left.  You have up 
to 2 minutes to shine as a solo artist or in a duet/group.  If you 

miss out, all is not lost as we have another Solo Night coming in Term 4. 
Why not come and watch our young musicians?!  These kids love to play to a packed crowd, so Mr 
Hurditch and the Band Committee would like to invite anyone who is interested to come and listen.  We 
would especially like to invite those interested in joining band in 2020. 
 

Creative Kids Voucher Provider 
 
We are so excited to be able to let all our families 
know that we are now a Creative Kids Voucher 
Provider!  This means that the annual Creative 
Kids Voucher you receive via Service NSW can 
now be applied to your Band Term Fees.  We 
know you will all be as excited as we are about 
this. 
Thank you to Lel Weir who has undertaken the 
very long and onerous process of approval.  Lel – 
Thank you!!  Thanks to the P&C Exec who has 
also assisted in this process. 
More information to how to apply the Voucher to come next term. 
 
Band Committee 
 

P&C Committee Members Needed for 2020 
 
With the year coming to the end it’s perfect timing to start preparing for the coming year. The P&C has 
an Annual General Meeting at the beginning of next year Term 1 Week 8, at this time all positions will 
become vacant. And with current members standing down. It would be great to have some new parents 
on the P&C Committee, so we wanted to share with you the roles descriptions and what’s involved in 
being part of Beacon Hill Public School P&C.  
 
If you are interested in any of the positions, please feel free to speak to anyone of us about the role. 
Nominations will open in February 2020. 
Jonathan Sharp – President – 0403877157 
Hannah Creelman – Vice President – 0414629128 
Sally Bate – Vice President/ Acting Secretary – 0433156399 
Sarah Garland – Treasurer – 0405561742 
  
See Roles in the Beacon last week.  

 
 

 



 

Glow items 

available for sale! 
Tickets $10  

(incl. entry, chips & drink.) 

Fresh North Queensland Mangoes

Direct from the farm to you!

Support Our Mango Fundraiser

If you love mangoes, here’s your chance to indulge in fresh juicy 

Kensington Pride mangoes and support our fundraising drive.

We are selling trays of  mangoes picked and packed during the 

premium harvest. 

Tell your friends and work colleagues - a great price for that 

time of year, just before Christmas! 

Cost per Tray is only $25.00  

Place your order by: Friday October 24   

 (Week 2, Term 4) via Flexischools 

F
 
or further information contact: Lel Weir - lelandchrisw@gmail.com 

Delivery will be between Nov 25 & Dec 13 

All money raised will be donated to  the Beacon Hill P&C 

for MPC improvements.


